
Petition PE1056

Subject:                                Petition PE1056
 

PE1056/Q
 
From: Gordon McPherson   
Sent: Wednesday, December 15, 2010 11:50 AM 
To: David F (Franck) 
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Good Morning Franck
 
Thank you for the information contained within your email. As you know our petition 
was split into 3 sections:
 
1  to urge the Scottish Executive to introduce mandatory assessment tools for all health 
boards for the diagnosis of deep vein thrombosis (DVT)
 
2  to ensure commonality of patient guidance information regarding DVT;
 
3  to introduce a newborn screening programme for the Factor V gene, which has been 
shown to increase susceptibility to DVT
 
With the publication of Sign guideline the first section should be covered.
 
Regarding item 2, I would ask you to read the e mail attached which shows the result of 
a recent F.O.I carried out September 2010.This shows that there has been no positive 
move by the Health Boards since the raising of Petition 1056. If the general public are 
not given consistent information then this is a great failing by the Health Boards taking 
into consideration the letter of 2008 from the Chief Medical Officer and Chair of 
NHSQIS.
 
Under Freedom of Information I would like to ask if you as a Health Board have an 
information leaflet available to the General Public freely i.e. not just the leaflet available 
after someone has been screened for DVT or has just been discharged from hospital.
 
I have now received 11 replies out of the 14 requests, 2 positives and 9 negatives.
 
Positives
 
NHSWESTERN ISLES
NHSSHETLANDS
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Both have the Lifeblood leaflet
 
Negatives
NHS DUMFRIES and GALLOWAY
NHS FORTH VALLEY
NHS AYRSHIRE and ARRAN
NHS FIFE
NHS ORKNEY
NHS GRAMPIAN
NHS LOTHIAN
NHS BORDERS
NHS HIGHLANDS
 
Although they did say information could be accessed via computer or if the patient 
asked for the Health Board to access the internet for them!!
 
That leaves 3 Health Boards who did not even respond to the FOI.
 
Yesterday I received a copy of NHS Orkney's hard copy leaflet they hand out to people 
who ask for information (I have attached the leaflet to this e-mail).When you view the 
leaflet you will note it bears no resemblance to the information leaflet recommended by 
the Chair of NHSQIS and the C.M.O. The update to SIGN guidelines 35 and 62 on 
which the Minister for Public Health and the Minister for Health and Wellbeing have in 
the past stated will include information for lay people will be launched on December 
10th in Edinburgh
 
Regarding item 3 the evidence from the C.M.O. is that this will not happen.
 
Regards
 
Gordon McPherson
 
Knowledge About Thrombosis Is Essential……………K.A.T.I.E.
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